
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Beheruz N. Sethna, President  
 
RE:  Response to Senate Actions  
 
DATE: February 5, 2010 
 
 
Following is my response to the actions of the Faculty Senate as represented in the minutes of 
the meeting of September 11, 2009, which were approved at the Faculty Senate meeting on 
October 9, 2009.  All program approvals are made contingent upon the department’s 
commitment to staff the changes out of existing internal funds. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Undergraduate Academic Programs Committee 
 
 A. Motions to add SOCI 3283 and SOCI 4325 were approved. 
 

I accept these motions. 
 
 B. Motion to accept UAPA’s revision of its manual to reflect online submissions of 

course modification/addition/deletion forms and supporting material was approved. 
 

I accept this motion.  
 
New Business: 
 

A. Motion to allow for two senators from the School of Nursing and for other nursing 
faculty to serve on senate committees was approved. 

 
I accept this motion.  

 
 B. Motion to accept minor edits to some previous minutes as recommended by Chris 

Huff was passed.  After confirming with the Chair of the Senate, Chris Huff, these 
were the April 24, 2009 minutes.  Minor edits were made to the format to improve 
readability.  

 
I accept this motion. 


